
Traverse  Theatre  –  All  or
Nothing  Aerial  Theatre  to
premiere new production

All or Nothing Aerial Dance Theatre are about to take their
new show on the road, but just before they do you have one
chance to see it on Saturday night at the Traverse Theatre.
This is part of the Manipulate Festival, the international
festival of visual theatre and film.

Three’s a Crowd is a production which crosses the boundaries
between  ground  and  air,  expertly  managing  harness  flying,
aerial acrobatics, contemporary circus and dance theatre to
present an exciting show for you. It delves into the inner
workings of human relationships. The clue is in the name!

The Edinburgh Reporter met up with Jennifer Paterson, Artistic
Director of All or Nothing Aerial Dance Theatre who directs
the show:

The Edinburgh Reporter NEWS – All or Nothing from Phyllis
Stephen on Vimeo.

The  production  also  involves  creative  collaboration  from
writer Zoe Venditozzi and choreographer Brigid McCarthy.  The
show has been designed by Becky Minto, with lighting design by
Kate Bonney, and is set to a powerful new score by Luke
Sutherland.

All or Nothing is Scotland’s leading aerial dance company
creating, performing, training and helping to establish aerial
arts in Scotland since 2006.  http://www.aerialdance.co.uk/

Venue: The Traverse Theatre, 10 Cambridge Street, Edinburgh
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EH1 2ED

Part of the Manipulate Festival, the international festival of
visual theatre and film

Date: 31 January 2015

Time: 19:30

Tickets: £16, £12 conc, £8 conc

Box Office: 0131 228 1404 | http://www.traverse.co.uk/whats-
on| boxoffice@traverse.co.uk
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